
New members come
We are pleased to announce the addition of three 
new members to the Tokunaga Lab. this spring.
Dr. Akiyoshi Yamada from the University of Electro-
Communications will join as a postdoctoral 
researcher and conduct theoretical and 
experimental research in two-way studies.
Two new M1 students, Mr. Zhisheng Wu from the 
University of Science and Technology of China and 
Mr. Yuma Yamaguchi from Waseda University, will 
join us. Mr. Wu will develop a thermoelectric 
measurement system in pulsed magnetic fields and 
use it to study magneto-thermoelectric phenomena 
in semimetals and semiconductors. Mr. Yamaguchi 
plans to study field-induced phase transitions in 
BiSb alloys in the extreme quantum limit.
The entire group members will get together in May. 
Please look forward to their future activities.


